
The International Peace Light  
passed person-to-person in the name of Peace 

       Wilde Lake Interfaith Center                                                Saturday, December 18, 2021 
 10431 Twin Rivers Pkwy                                                            Catholic Mass at 4:00 p.m. 
 Columbia, MD 21044 

      BSA Scout Troop 649 and  
St. John the Evangelist Catholic 
Church of Columbia, Maryland 
          Invite you to be a Messenger of Peace 

The Peace Light is a continuous flame 
originating from the Church of the Nativity in 
Bethlehem.  Each year, a child from Upper 
Austria fetches the light from the grotto where 
Jesus was born.  The flame, along with its 
message of peace, is spread by scouts across 
Europe, North America and beyond during the 
Advent season. 

Those who choose to take the flame home with them 
should bring an enclosed candle or lantern and a means 
to safely transport it.  In that way, you can share the 
message of peace with your family and friends. You can 
safely take the essence of the Peace Light home by 
extinguishing your candle and relighting it at your 
destination. 

The Peace Light ceremony will be included in the 
celebration of Catholic Mass. 

‣ For further information on the Peace Light:     
FACEBOOK “Peace Light - North America” 

‣ For further info on BSA Troop 649:            
https://troop649columbia.weebly.com/x.html 

‣ For further info on St. Johns:  
www.sjcolumbia.org 

‣ Contact: troop649columbia@gmail.com 
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